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Policies & Regulations

Mobile ‘Phones

Uniform Regulations

Early Release from School


Information for

Parents & Pupils
Requests for Early Release from School


Permission for a pupil to be released early from school will only be granted when a written request, dated and signed by a parent/guardian, is presented to the Year Head.

In accordance with our Child Protection Policy a parent/guardian must collect the pupil at the school.

Telephone requests will not be accepted (unless in an emergency).

Mobile ‘Phone Policy


The protection of your child is of paramount importance to us.

Following a review of our current Child Protection procedures and after consultation with staff, our policy with regard to mobile ‘phone use is that:

Mobile ‘phones must be switched off when on the school premises (including of break time and lunch time).

If your child needs to make an urgent call, he/she should contact the Form Tutor and this will be accommodated.

If there is a breach of this regulation, the ‘phone will be confiscated, placed in an envelope and can be collected at 3.15pm at reception by the pupil’s parent/guardian.

We hope that you appreciate the need for this policy and trust that you will support us in this respect.


Uniform Regulations


The following aspects have, in the past, been a source of concern it is important to ensure strict adherence to the regulations.

· Skirts must be worn at an acceptable length (no more than two inches above the knee)

· Top buttons of shirts/blouses must be closed and ties worn properly

· Shirts and blouses must always be tucked in tidily

· Make-up must not be worn by pupils in Years 8-10

· Nail varnish will not be permitted (Years 8-12)

